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  U.S. Geological Survey Professional Paper ,1976
  Design a Book Cover Tim Shaker,2019-02-08 Are
you sick of outsourcing book covers or investing
in expensive designers or artists? Do you want
full control, and do you want your cover fast?
Then take a look at this book, which will guide
you through the steps of designing your own book
covers within a small time period. The more you do
it, the faster you get at it. However, with this
information, you’ll learn all the quick keys and
tools that are most important for a shining,
stunning book cover. You’ll read about tips and
tricks to enhance your Photoshop book covers to
make them look professional. You will learn about
the brush, pencil, and selection tools,
transforming images, creating text, adding fonts,
and much more! Moreover, in the back, I will show
you a link where you can get the program for free!
So don’t wait and start saving yourself money by
learning more about how to design your own book
covers.
  Geological Survey Professional Paper Geological
Survey (U.S.),1989
  The Importance of Book Cover Design and
Formatting JD Smith,2016-03-18 You've written,
edited and perfected your book. You're ready to
publish. You want a professional cover design to
attract readers. You need this book. Here are all
the tricks of the trade from an experienced
professional: - How to select and work with a
designer - What works and why - Where to find
images - How to make informed decisions - Why
formatting matters - What branding means to you -
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How to give your book the best chance of success
You've worked hard on the content. Now give the
book the image it deserves. Not only a
professional cover that sells, but one you love.
  Cloud Cover Alan Rodgers,Angella Streluk,2007
How does the Sun affect the weather? Where do
clouds come from? How do we measure cloud cover?
Find out in 'Cloud Cover', a fascinating
introduction to our clear and overcast weather!
  EOS Data Products Handbook Michael D. King,2003
Description of the data products that will be
produced from the named scientific missions.
  Creating Books Covers with the GIMP for Self-
publishing Beginners Brian Jackson,2021-02-10
Learn the GIMP from the Ground UpIn this book I'll
show you how to use the Gnu Image Manipulation
Program (GIMP), a free Photoshop like program, to
produce professional looking, high quality
graphics on a budget. The book uses the creation
of book covers for self-publishing as the basis
for demonstrating the use of the program. The
techniques demonstrated can be used to create
stunning graphics for any purpose including
display on the Web.Now I Can use GimpI downloaded
Gimp a while back, but thought it would take me
forever to figure out how to use it in my spare
time. Now Brian comes along with this book and
explains how to do the one thing I need to do
most--design book covers! I don't have to sift
through the entire software manual anymore. Brian
gives the essential information and offers links
to many great examples of book covers. This book
is an excellent value for self-publishing authors
who want to go beyond the Kindle Cover Creator
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without paying for expensive software like
Photoshop.---KschimmelwriterThis book provides
material suitable for the absolute beginner and
includes information on how to install all
required tools and resources. It then goes on to
show you how to use those components to produce
unique, professional looking, and high quality
graphics suitable for use as book covers for self-
publishing. The course includes information on
graphic composition that can be used to cause the
most important elements of your image to stand
out.Note: I discuss the use of the GIMP on a PC
running Microsoft Windows 7. If you're a Linux or
Mac user, the GIMP is also available to you, and
information in this book beyond installation
should be fully applicable.Sell More of Anything
with Professional Looking GraphicsThough you
shouldn't judge a book by its cover, the truth is
that most people do exactly that. Why not produce
the best impression you can by displaying stunning
graphics mixed with text. Whether you're selling
books or some other product, graphics that can
capture the customer's attention will give you a
leg up in differentiating yourself from your
competition.This Book Includes Everything You Need
to Know to Become Proficient with the GIMP
Installing and Running the GIMP Creating a Simple
Book Cover Working with Layers and Selections
Loading Fonts and Using Font Effects Buying and
Manipulating Inexpensive Images Creating Colored
Boxes Using Layer Masks Sroking a Path Putting It
All Together Learn to Create Stunning Book Covers
and MoreWhy focus on book covers? The course
benefits from having a specific focus and I'm the
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most familiar with using the GIMP to create book
covers. Besides, you only need to know the
fundamentals of using the GIMP to produce book
covers. Don't worry, you can still create amazing
images for the Web and beyond using the basics of
the GIMP.Informative. Nice to know!!Very
informative and nice to know. Very useful for the
beginner and advanced alike. Thank you for writing
this book !!---Ernie A.Expect to spend several
days to weeks digesting all the information
provided in this course.Start Today!Silly as it
may seem, your book cover is the first
characteristic of your book that is likely to
distinguish you from the crowd. Why not spend some
time learning how to produce a quality,
professional looking book cover for your self-
published work using free tools and inexpensive
professional quality images?About the AuthorHi,
I'm Brian Jackson. I'm a self-published author,
publisher, web site designer and cover creator for
both myself and my wife, author Melanie Jackson. I
originally began using the GIMP while working for
Cisco Systems in the Silicon Valley.---Brian
  Book Cover Design Leif Drawdy,2021-07-24 The
purpose of book cover design is to draw the
attention of your potential readers away from all
those other tomes and novellas and sell them on
the idea that your page-turner is the next book
they need on their nightstand. Inside you'll find:
- Secrets of professional cover designers - The
only purpose of a book cover (it's not what you
think) - How (and why) your cover must match your
genre - How to choose the best image - Avoiding
pitfalls with stock photography and typefaces -
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What exactly makes a book cover professional - The
secret shortcut to a Big 5 book cover - And much
more
  Photoshop Charles Jensen,2015-10-10 Learn how to
create your own book covers in Photoshop for free!
Are you tired of outsourcing book covers or
investing in designers or artists? Then take a
look at this book, which will guide you through
the steps of creating your own book covers within
a small time limit. In this guide, you'll learn
tips and tricks to enhance your Photoshop book
covers and add beauty to them. You will learn
about the brush, pencil, and selection tools,
transforming images, creating text, adding fonts,
and much more! Moreover, in the back, I will show
you a link where you can get the program for free!
So don't wait and start saving yourself money by
learning more about how to create your own book
covers. Keywords: Photoshop, Photoshop covers,
Photoshop techniques, Photoshop book covers,
Photoshop books, Photoshop guide, Photoshop
guides, Photoshop tips, Photoshop tricks,
Photoshop help, Photoshop steps, create book
covers, create own book covers, design book
covers, Photoshop design, Photoshop designs,
Photoshop tools, Photoshop book cover creation
  Pro Couchbase Server David Ostrovsky,Yaniv
Rodenski,Mohammed Haji,2015-11-27 This new edition
is a hands-on guide for developers and
administrators who want to use the power and
flexibility of Couchbase Server 4.0 in their
applications. The second edition extends coverage
of N1QL, the SQL-like query language for
Couchbase. It also brings coverage of multiple new
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features, including the new generation of client
SDKs, security and LDAP integration, secondary
indexes, and multi-dimensional scaling. Pro
Couchbase Server covers everything you need to
develop Couchbase solutions and deploy them in
production. The NoSQL movement has fundamentally
changed the database world in recent years.
Influenced by the growing needs of web-scale
applications, NoSQL databases such as Couchbase
Server provide new approaches to scalability,
reliability, and performance. Never have document
databases been so powerful and performant. With
the power and flexibility of Couchbase Server, you
can model your data however you want, and easily
change the data model any time you want. Pro
Couchbase Server shows what is possible and helps
you take full advantage of Couchbase Server and
all the performance and scalability that it
offers. Helps you design and develop a document
database using Couchbase Server. Covers the latest
features such as the N1QL query language. Gives
you the tools to scale out your application as
needed.
  Book Cover Creation at Zero Cost Stephen C
Norton,2015-02-25 Book Nine of the Zero Cost Self
Publishing Series is here! Focused specifically on
producing professional looking book covers using a
variety of graphical packages. Want to create
covers for your self published books? This is the
book for you. Produce professional quality front
and back book covers, ready for upload to the
publishing site of your choice. Learn how you can
do it all yourself, at absolutely no cost! Please
note that as this book is part of a series on self
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publishing there will be some areas of overlap
across the books. However, every effort has been
made to ensure the overlap is minimal, only where
absolutely required, and each book contains
everything you need for the specific area
described. Aimed specifically at the tools and
techniques of cover creation, this book provides a
complete guide for the production of professional
quality book covers. Several entry level packages
are covered, giving easy to follow instructions
for free tools such as Picasa, FastStone, and the
cover creation tools covered in the CreateSpace
and KDP publication web sites. The free high end
graphical package GIMP (the 'GNU Image
Manipulation Program') is covered in detail,
providing step by step instructions on how to
create more complex book covers, including image
component extraction and re-combination,
management of image layers and optimization of
image resolutions. Learn to select images, dissect
them, combine images and parts of images with text
overlays to produce a top quality professional
looking book cover. Then use the covers you've
created to publish your book to any of the three
publishing companies recommended by the Zero Cost
Series of books. Do it all at zero cost. The
commercial software packages Corel Paint Shop Pro
and Adobe Photoshop are also discussed and the
GIMP instructions can be readily transposed for
use with either of these tools. This book provides
pictorial and descriptive guides that are easy
understand and easy to follow. You chose whether
to use a free tool, or to purchase a software
package. It can all be done using the free tools
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so there are absolutely no costs involved. When
you're finished, your book covers will be ready
for publication. No need to hire production
consultants. Do it all yourself at no cost and
achieve professional results. Techniques can be
readily applied to any type of book cover you
desire. Buy it today, have your book cover ready
tomorrow! Other books in the Zero Cost Self
Publishing Series are focused specifically on
other topics, including paper book production at
CreateSpace, eBook publishing on Smashwords and on
Kindle KDP, how to format your book manuscript,
how to create your own eBooks and other publishing
related subjects. See them all today at:
www.stephencnorton.com/home/zero-cost-publishing-s
eries
  Official Google Cloud Certified Professional
Cloud Security Engineer Exam Guide Ankush
Chowdhary,Prashant Kulkarni,2023-08-30 Master the
art of designing, developing, and operating secure
infrastructures on Google Cloud Key Features
Prepare for the certification exam with clear
explanations, real-world examples, and self-
assessment questions Review Google Cloud security
best practices for building a secure and compliant
cloud environment Explore advanced concepts like
Security Command Center, BeyondCorp Zero Trust,
and container security Book DescriptionGoogle
Cloud security offers powerful controls to assist
organizations in establishing secure and compliant
cloud environments. With this book, you’ll gain
in-depth knowledge of the Professional Cloud
Security Engineer certification exam objectives,
including Google Cloud security best practices,
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identity and access management (IAM), network
security, data security, and security operations.
The chapters go beyond the exam essentials,
helping you explore advanced topics such as Google
Cloud Security Command Center, the BeyondCorp Zero
Trust architecture, and container security. With
step-by-step explanations, practical examples, and
practice exams to help you improve your skills for
the exam, you'll be able to efficiently review and
apply key concepts of the shared security
responsibility model. Finally, you’ll get to grips
with securing access, organizing cloud resources,
network and data security, and logging and
monitoring. By the end of this book, you'll be
proficient in designing, developing, and operating
security controls on Google Cloud and gain
insights into emerging concepts for future
exams.What you will learn Understand how Google
secures infrastructure with shared responsibility
Use resource hierarchy for access segregation and
implementing policies Utilize Google Cloud
Identity for authentication and authorizations
Build secure networks with advanced network
features Encrypt/decrypt data using Cloud KMS and
secure sensitive data Gain visibility and extend
security with Google's logging and monitoring
capabilities Who this book is forThis book is for
IT professionals, cybersecurity specialists,
system administrators, and tech enthusiasts
aspiring to strengthen their understanding of
Google Cloud security and elevate their career
trajectory. Earning this certification not only
validates your expertise but also makes you part
of an elite group of GCP security engineers,
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opening doors to opportunities that can
significantly advance your career. Prior knowledge
of the foundational concepts of Google Cloud or
GCP Associate Engineer Certification is strongly
recommended.
  Photoshop Charles Jensen,2015-10-10 Learn how to
create your own book covers in Photoshop for free!
Are you tired of outsourcing book covers or
investing in designers or artists? Then take a
look at this book, which will guide you through
the steps of creating your own book covers within
a small time limit. In this guide, you'll learn
tips and tricks to enhance your Photoshop book
covers and add beauty to them. You will learn
about the brush, pencil, and selection tools,
transforming images, creating text, adding fonts,
and much more! Moreover, in the back, I will show
you a link where you can get the program for free!
So don't wait and start saving yourself money by
learning more about how to create your own book
covers. Keywords: Photoshop, Photoshop covers,
Photoshop techniques, Photoshop book covers,
Photoshop books, Photoshop guide, Photoshop
guides, Photoshop tips, Photoshop tricks,
Photoshop help, Photoshop steps, create book
covers, create own book covers, design book
covers, Photoshop design, Photoshop designs,
Photoshop tools, Photoshop book cover creation
  Creating A Book Cover Paris Husmann,2021-07-31
Don't judge a book by its cover! We've all heard
the phrase and we all know that's impossible.
Because the cover of a book is the first thing a
potential reader sees-it should stop them in their
tracks. It's a very powerful marketing tool;
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having a well-designed book cover is crucial.
After reading this book, that shouldn't be the
case, because you will know exactly what graphic
design techniques to use to create a professional-
looking book cover design that's appropriate for
your genre. You, too, can create excellent book
covers that stand out! Read this comprehensive do-
it-yourself guide and learn: -a simple system for
creating a book cover design that will attract
readers -6 easy-to-use book cover design concepts
that work for every genre -6 book cover design
secrets every designer use to create book covers
that stand-out -5 easy techniques to test if your
book cover works for your target audience -simple
rules for figuring out the best colors for your
book cover -where to get hundreds of free
typefaces for every genre and how to pair them -
what formatting to use in order not to look
amateurish -where to find thousands of good-
quality, free or low-cost royalty-free images and
how to understand their copyright terms -how to
make sure nobody else is using your cover art -a
simple method for overcoming your creative block -
how to choose the right book cover size and image
resolution -what free software or apps to use for
creating your book cover design and many other
practical tricks and tips. It doesn't matter if
you are not familiar with basic graphic design
principles, color theory, typeface pairing,
composition, and other principles because I'm
going to give you guidelines and show practical
examples and techniques on how to apply them in
practice.
  Remote Sensing for Resource Development and
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Environmental Management UNDP/ESCAP Regional
Remote Sensing Programme,1989
  The Directory of U.S. Trademarks ,1992
  Pro ADO.NET Data Services John Shaw,Gary
Evans,2009-01-29 Pro ADO.NET Data Services:
Working with RESTful Data is aimed at developers
interested in taking advantage of the REST–style
data services that ADO.NET Data Services (formerly
code–named Astoria) provides. The book shows how
to incorporate ADO.NET Data Services into a wide
range of common environments, including BizTalk,
Ajax and Silverlight client applications. The
material is intended for professional developers
who are comfortable with the .NET 3.5 Framework
but are coming to ADO.NET Data Services for the
first time and want to understand how to integrate
it into their own applications and enterprise
solutions. The book is packed full with extensive
real–world solutions and exercises, ensuring you
walk away with a deep understanding of how to use
ADO.NET Data Services to your best advantage.
  The Compu-mark Directory of U.S. Trademarks
,1991
  Using Microsoft Paint to Design Book Covers John
Monyjok Maluth,2013-11-24 Microsoft Paint is a
free tool found on most Windows operating systems.
But did you know that you can use Paint to create
professional looking book covers? Well, you are
welcome to the world of creativity. God is
creative, so we are. I will take you through few
steps below on how to create a book cover with
Paint both for eBook and paperback books, but the
creativity is 100% yours. In this book, you will
explore the main features of Microsoft Paint and
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you will learn how to create your professional
eBook and paperback covers with Paint.
  CCSP (ISC)2 Certified Cloud Security
Professional Official Study Guide Brian T.
O'Hara,Ben Malisow,2017-05-15 The only official
study guide for the new CCSP exam CCSP (ISC)2
Certified Cloud Security Professional Official
Study Guide is your ultimate resource for the CCSP
exam. As the only official study guide reviewed
and endorsed by (ISC)2, this guide helps you
prepare faster and smarter with the Sybex study
tools that include pre-test assessments that show
you what you know, and areas you need further
review. Objective maps, exercises, and chapter
review questions help you gauge your progress
along the way, and the Sybex interactive online
learning environment includes access to a PDF
glossary, hundreds of flashcards, and two complete
practice exams. Covering all CCSP domains, this
book walks you through Architectural Concepts and
Design Requirements, Cloud Data Security, Cloud
Platform and Infrastructure Security, Cloud
Application Security, Operations, and Legal and
Compliance with real-world scenarios to help you
apply your skills along the way. The CCSP is the
latest credential from (ISC)2 and the Cloud
Security Alliance, designed to show employers that
you have what it takes to keep their organization
safe in the cloud. Learn the skills you need to be
confident on exam day and beyond. Review 100% of
all CCSP exam objectives Practice applying
essential concepts and skills Access the industry-
leading online study tool set Test your knowledge
with bonus practice exams and more As
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organizations become increasingly reliant on
cloud-based IT, the threat to data security looms
larger. Employers are seeking qualified
professionals with a proven cloud security
skillset, and the CCSP credential brings your
resume to the top of the pile. CCSP (ISC)2
Certified Cloud Security Professional Official
Study Guide gives you the tools and information
you need to earn that certification, and apply
your skills in a real-world setting.
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